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Date:  February 25, 2022 
 
Location:  Virtual  
 
 
40 CFR § 257.73(a)(3)(E) requires an Annual face-to-face meeting between Basin Electric 
Power Cooperative Laramie River Station representatives and Platte County emergency 
responders.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, however, no in-person meeting was held during 
2021.  A virtual meeting was conducted on January 27, 2022 in which Basin Electric Power 
Cooperative provided an update on retrofit activities and a review the Emergency Action Plan 
(EAP) for Coal Combustion Residual (CCR) units at Laramie River Station.  A total of 12 
individuals participated in the virtual meeting. 
 
It is anticipated that annual face-to-face meetings will resume during 2022.  
 
 


